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17 November 2022 

Muhammad 

fyi-request-21045-4399a131@requests.fyi.org.nz 

DOIA 2223-0942 

Dear Muhammad, 

Thank you for your email of 5 November 2022 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 
(MBIE) requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following: 

“I would like to receive a copy of updated list of accredited employers who can sponsor for AEWV. 
Previously, this list was published on INZ website, and I don't understand why this list is not publicly 
available now” 

Our Response 

Please refer to Appendix One, for a list of accredited employers, as of 29 October 2022. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 
602. 

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, or if you require any further 
assistance, please contact inzoias@mbie.govt.nz  

Yours sincerely 

Jeannie Melville  
Head of Accredited Employer Work Visa 
Immigration New Zealand 
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